
Dear Residents and Families, 
We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our    
commitment to continuously improving the 
quality of life here at La Conner Retirement Inn, 
we are excited to announce our upcoming 
Annual Resident and Family Survey, which will 
take place throughout the month of October. 
Your feedback is incredibly valuable to us. By 

participating in this survey, you help us 
understand what we’re doing well and where 
we might enhance our services and 
environment. Our goal is to ensure that La 
Conner Retirement Inn remains a place where 

residents feel comfortable, engaged, and well-cared for.  
The survey will be distributed in various formats to accommodate 
everyone’s preferences. We encourage all residents and family 
members to participate and share their honest feedback. Please feel 
free to reach out to our team if you have any questions about the 
survey or need assistance in completing it. We are here to support 
you every step of the way. 
Thank you in advance for your participation and for helping us make 
La Conner Retirement Inn a better place for everyone. 
Warmest Regards,  
Stacy  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Stacy Boydston, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Ron, October 4 

• Kathy, October 23 

• Midge, October 25 

• Pat, October 26 

• Terry, October 29 

• Scott, October 2 

• Juana, October 5 

• Sandra, October 23 

• Kenny, October 31 

Judy is very passionate about reading, 
playing the piano, and going out to lunch 
with her friends. When she isn't busy 
with her passions, she is watching 
westerns and old movies on the TV. Judy 
and her late husband Bob spent the 
better of 25 years boating the Island, 
which she loved. Bob and Judy ran a 
wholesale lumber company together for 
many years. 
We are so happy you are here, Judy! 

Judy 

Daria is an undergraduate, studying 
music and theater. She spends her down 
time baking and cooking. She shared 
that when she cooks, it is always nice to 
have a sweet treat at the end of it all. 
Daria has been in the medical field for 
more than a year and loves to spend 
time with the wonderful people here at 
the Inn. She is currently engaged to her 
best friend and love of her life. 
Keep up the good work! 
 

Daria, Med Tech 

Crafting Fun: Sue had a 

great time making her 

dragonfly softie. It  turned 

out so sweet! 

Maxine walked down to Gilkey Square and found herself a 

Sasquatch! Darrell stopped by for a manicure for the first time 

and enjoyed it. He said he would come again. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Skagit Valley Festival of  
Family Farms 
10/5 at 10 AM 
 
Schuh Farms Autumn  
Exhibit 
10/15, 1 PM 
 
Your Legacy 
10/15, 2 PM 
 
Wick Peth, History of 
the Rodeo 
10/24, 1 PM 
 
Halloween Parade & 
Trick or Treating 
10/31, 12 - 2 PM 

 


